
Durham City Neighbourhood Planning Forum 
13 March 2018, Miners’ Hall

1. Welcome and apologies

Present: John Ashby, Sue Childs, Roger Cornwell (Chair),  Ann Evans, Peter Jackson, John Lowe, 
David Miller, Matthew Phillips, Ros Ward.  

Apologies: Pippa Bell, Angela Tracy.

The meeting was quorate.  

2. Notes of 6 March 2018

These were agreed and Sue will post them on the website.

3. Forum members to confirm or otherwise decisions of the Working Group as recorded in
the notes of its meeting on 6 March 2018

With reference to item 4, “Categorisation of Theme 5 Transport - for review and endorsement”, 
Peter asked that it should be recorded that there remained a number of instances where he disagreed
with Matthew's amended interpretations of respondent's comments. John L explained that he had 
sent out a short version of the notes in order to produce them in time for today's meeting. He will 
distribute a full version before 20 March. 

4. Any Other Business

John A  will check that his email announcing the AGM has gone to all Forum members.

5. Date of next Forum meeting

Tuesday 20 March, 9.00 am, Miners’ Hall.  

The AGM will be on Wednesday 21 March at 6.00 pm in the Lower Hall of St. Nicholas' Church.


